Burnham Fire Department Firefighters Association

Fire Chief John F. Puchalski 14101 S. Hoxie Avenue Burnham, IL 60633 Phone 1-708-891-9865



Association Board

George Dafnis - President John Daugherty - Vice President Corey Dafnis - Treasurer Melanie Cuellar - Secretary

Dear Residents and Businesses of the Village of Burnham,

The Village of Burnham Firefighters Association wants to thank you for your continued support. Each year with your support we provide the best service to our residents, guests, and businesses throughout our Village.

With our record call volume, we are continuously striving to keep up, and 2024 is no different. Thanks to your generous donations we are able to support our firefighters with quality training, health and wellness, and needs that each firefighter can use to give the best service to any call or situation that we are sent on.

Once again, the Burnham Firefighters Association is raising fire and emergency medical awareness during Fire Prevention Week which is Sunday October 6, 2024 through Saturday October 12, 2024. Please take this opportunity to see that your house is equipped with the proper amount of smoke detectors, carbon monoxide detectors, and a household fire extinguisher. If your house is already equipped properly with these devices, please make sure they are operating and have fresh batteries if needed. Follow all manufacturer's recommendations for the placement, care, and testing of your detectors and extinguisher's.

This year, the Burnham Firefighters Association will be having our 4th Annual Raffle so that each resident that is able to donate will have a chance at a cash prize as well. Enclosed in this letter you will find 4 tickets. Each ticket is \$10.00 dollars and all proceeds will be continued to be used for training and needs of our members. The prizes are as followed; 1st prize \$1,000.00 dollars, 2nd prize \$300.00 dollars, and 3rd prize 200.00 dollars. The tickets can be filled out, detached from the ticket at the dotted lines, and mailed back along with the donation of 10 dollars per ticket to the firehouse 14101 S. Hoxie Ave. Burnham, IL 60633. Postmarked by October 1, 2024 or dropped off at the firehouse mailbox by October 12, 2024. Please keep your half of the ticket with you for verification purposes. You can also purchase raffle tickets the day of the Open house. The drawing of the raffle prizes will take place at the firehouse, at Noon October 12, 2024 during the Annual Open House. We can't thank you enough for your support!

The annual Open house for Fire Prevention Week will be October 12, 2024 from 10am to 2pm. During this time, we invite all to come and enjoy multiple demonstrations, meet and greet with your firefighters, along with complimentary refreshments.

George Dafnis - President

John Daugherty - Vice President Corey Dafnis - Treasurer Melanie Cuellar - Secretary